
Recently, the Library Team has been weeding out time-bound or unused 

books, audio cassettes and VHS tapes. On Sunday May 1, we will “launch” 

the new mission of the church library:  

to provide the best references/resources for multiplying followers of 

Christ we can for this church body, as money and space allow. 

To do that, we will offer all the discarded library materials, plus other 

items no longer needed at church, free for the taking. Donations in return 

for the materials will be gratefully accepted and used to add more media 

to the library.  

We’d love to replace our Veggie Tales and Odyssey VHS tapes with DVDs if 

you have some you no longer need. We will also offer, in the near future, 

DVDs and Blu-rays which are focused on promoting Christianity and a 

Christian world view even if they are not explicitly Biblical, i.e. Chronicles 

of Narnia and War Room plus Bible stories retold and Christian-inspired 

true stories like Chariots of Fire, etc.  

If you’d like to purchase materials for the library, “wish lists” indicating ex-

act   titles/authors/publishers will soon be available.  

Stop in at the library on May 1 between 5-6pm and 7-7:30pm. Light re-
freshments will  be served. 

Did you 

know . . .  



Student Ministries is looking for a fresh supply of 
board games and card games to utilize during hang
-out time and on game nights. If you have any 
games in good condition with all the pieces that 
you are willing to donate, please contact Pastor  
Aaron Brown. Of special interest are games like  
Apples to Apples, Uno, Mad Gab, Boggle, Sorry,  
Aggravation, etc. 

Did you 

know . . .  

National Day of Prayer is Thursday, May 5! This year’s 

theme is Wake Up America. Join us at 7pm in the Multi-

Purpose Room for worship and prayer! 


